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HeatherHarrisArt Newsletter 
December 10, 2006

 
 

Dear Family, Friends, Art Lovers and Art collectors, 
 
The Spirit Echoes Show was a HUGE success, and I thank all of you who were able to come.  It 
was another show where I met many other wonderful artists and some new collectors!!!  I cannot 
even begin to say how much I enjoy doing these art shows.  I am looking forward to many, many 
more!  I do not have any scheduled, other than the Starbucks event, until after the new year 
begins, however.  As soon as I do, I will let you know.  Also, there is a new “Calendar of Events” 
feature on the website.  All art events, in which I will be participating, will be posted there. 
 
I want to remind you about the Starbucks Artist Walk.  It is Tuesday December 12, 2006 from 5-7 
pm.  Though I have been working on some new pieces for this event, I do not think I will have 
them completed by Tuesday, but I am still trying!! ☺   If I do not have them finished by Tuesday, I 
will let you know as soon as they are done!!  
 
Other than the above, there is no other news to report, therefore that’s it for now!!! 
 
I hope the upcoming holidays bring you happiness, joy and especially some much-needed rest!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Heather 
 
 
Starbucks Artist Walk (Tuesday December 12) 
Intersection of Far West and Hart Lane 
Austin, TX 
Map

http://www.mapquest.com/maps/map.adp?latlongtype=internal&addtohistory=&latitude=UmDEEcjiIqSUq43h6gCzWA%3d%3d&longitude=cFRCHG2L%2btYdSoVaT41Umw%3d%3d&name=Starbucks&country=US&address=3637%20Far%20West%20Blvd%20%23%20E&city=Austin&state=TX&zipcode=78731&p



